
Learn more about Invertebrates and Biological Diversity 
The Friends of Hoddles Creek arranged the talk on 22 May 2017

 

The Friends of Hoddles Creek organised a talk on invertebrates and their biological
diversity at the Hoddles Creek Primary School on 22 May evening.
The speaker was naturalist Maxwell Campbell, who shared some of the secrets of
this largely unknown world. He has been an active naturalist and biologist for over
five decades, and is also an accomplished microscopist and photographer and
President of the Field Naturalists Club of Victoria, Inc (Australia’s oldest Natural
History Group, established in 1880). 
Maxwell spoke about these fascinating creatures and their role in biodiversity.
 

 Life on Earth is a diverse complex system of organisms
 

• There is no
certainty about the
total number of
species on Earth

 

• The complexity of
living things and
their mutual
interactions is
poorly known.

The Friends of Kurth Kiln thank the Friends of
Hoddles Creek for the kind invitation and the

informative talk.


